
 

 
On Wednesday 21st November our children in Teams 3-6 will be 
having an NSPCC assembly. There will be workshops for both 
Team 5 and 6 afterwards. There will also be an opportunity for 

parents to find out about the ‘Speak our. Stay Safe Programme’ 
at 2pm in the school hall.  

Please let the office staff know if you wish to attend so we can 
organise refreshments. 

Thank you 


